From: tony skowronski [
Sent: 26 November 2016 00:10
To: George Smith
Subject: Planning application 16/02116F relating to 7 Walford Road

Dear Mr Smith,

I wish to object to this application for an agricultural barn (18m x 9m) for the purpose of keeping donkeys & goats with added areas for hay feed and a general/machine store on the following grounds:

- The land is in a conservation area, so surely this would not be permitted?

- The original documents of Walford Road residents include a covenant on the land sloping towards the River Sib, stating that no buildings or animals are permitted.

- The barn would be an eyesore from across the Sib Valley

- If this is permitted, then other buildings would follow and the land would be just a succession of barns, stores, etc

For these reasons the application should be turned down...

Tony Skowronski
